
Baba Farid University of Health Sciences, Farikdot. 

    Noice for Ph.D candidates 

In continuation to the earlier Notice dated 16/07/2025 regarding Ph.D Entrance test, It is for the 

information of those students who were earlier registered as Ph.D student in the University or other UGC 

recognized Universities, but could not continue their studies, can also apply for re-registration till 12.00 

noon of 04/08/2025 in the discipline already notified in the above said notice /advt. & they are exempted 

to appear in Ph.D Entrance test. However, they will be considered as fresh candidate & they will have to 

start study as a fresh candidate. 

 Rest of all the conditions will be applicable as per UGC regulations.                                                        

           Registrar 

 

 


